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YEAR 2 TRETHORNE LEISURE PARK VISIT - TUESDAY 15TH OCTOBER 2024

To Prime Parents of: &1

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers of $SchoolMember$
RE: Year 2 Trethorne Leisure Park Visit — Tuesday 15th October 2024

We have arranged for Year 2 to visit Trethorne Leisure Park on Tuesday 15th October 2024. We will be linking this to our learning in science around animals and their
habitats. The children will be able to make use of the facilities at Trethorne and it promises to be a fantastic day.

The children will need a packed lunch, and plenty to drink (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please). A school packed lunch can be requested,
please indicate this on the School Gateway comments box. Please can the children bring a small rucksack to carry their lunch and water bottle. The children may wear
their own clothes with a school jumper. As ever, please keep an eye on the weather and pack accordingly — coats will be required.

We will leave school at around 9.00am and return by 3.00pm in time for the usual end of the school day routine, including buses.

The price of the visit will be £14.00 per child. We have been able to subsidise this trip with fundraising by Friends of Winkleigh helping to reduce the cost. We have

to carefully cost each trip, and this does mean that our costings rely upon every child attending. If your circumstances are such that you are unable to pay this
contribution, please contact the school to discuss this in confidence.

A payment request has been set up in the gateway, please login to give consent and pay you contribution by Friday 4th October 2024.

Please can | remind you that it is your responsibility to contact admin to cancel your child’s meal, Early Birds or All Sorts bookings if they are on a trip and
will not be in school for any of the above.

We are looking forward to a fantastic trip.
Kind regards,

Mr W Slocombe

vy
SR 7

1

WINKLEIGH

Primary School

THE
o
S
¥
ont

N

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone

else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.
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